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Congratulations, Graduates! 
Congratulations to all graduates from        

Dreambuilders High School and Sacred Heart 

High School.  May God Bless you in all your     

future endeavours. 
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Outdoor Education 
The week of May 30 to June 3 saw the return of AMPO—an 

opportunity for all Grade 7 students in Christ the Teacher 

Catholic Schools to gather at St. Michael’s Camp at Madge 

Lake.  Thank you to all the staff and volunteers for all your 

hard work and—despite some less-than favourable      

weather—helping create some life-long memories and 

friendships. 

 

Sacred Heart High School also coordinates an annual week-

long Outdoor Education trip along the Churchill River system 

in northern Saskatchewan. Check out their video on the 

CTTCS Twitter or Facebook page. 

Athletics 
Congratulations to all students who competed in ECDAA & SHSAA 

Badminton and Track & Field championships this spring.   
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 Fundraising for Ukraine 
Earlier this Spring, St. Paul’s School participated in fundraising 

efforts and classroom learning projects regarding events in 

Ukraine.  Canora-Pelly MLA Terry Dennis visited St. Paul’s School  

to thank the staff and students on behalf of the  Ukrainian        

Canadian Congress.  
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Wellness Fair 
Throughout the year, increased focus on student and staff  

mental-health and well-being was a priority.  This spring, some 

schools hosted Wellness Fairs to provide students strategies to 

support their own mental health and well-being and              

connections to community service providers.  Pictured below is 

the St. Mary’s School Wellness Fair.  The bottom photo is from 

the St. Mary’s School visit to at Yellow Thunder Horse Ranch 

Equine-Assisted Learning 

Catholic Education Week 
May 22-29, 2022 

Rebuild, Restore, Renew Together 
Throughout Catholic Education Week, CTTCS schools          

celebrated the outstanding contributions to Catholic          

education provided by our students, staff, families, parishes, 

and Board of Education. 

Each day, activities and themes intended to deepen student 

understanding of aspects of “Rebuild, Restore, Renew        

Together” took place. 
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 Dreambuilders High School Equine Camp 
Dreambuilders High School students participated in a day of 

“Learning and Healing Through the Spirit of the Horse” at Yellow 

Thunder Horse Ranch Equine-Assisted Learning.  Thank you to the 

staff for leading a powerful day of learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Theodore School—National Champs! 

Congratulations to the Grades 7 & 8 students at St. Theodore 

School who recently were named “Saskatchewan’s Most             

Informed School”.  They placed 1st overall Provincially and   

Nationally in the Skills Canada Chatter High Competition for 

schools with under 100 students.   
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Rider Reading Buddies 

Thank you to the members of the Saskatchewan    

Roughriders who came to lead some reading activities 

with students.  Pictured below is Dan Clarke at                

St. Henry’s Jr. School and  Brett Lauther at St. Alphonsus 

School. 
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 CAA Safety Patrol 
Thank you to all students and staff advisors  involved in providing 

Safety Patrol this past school year. Thank you for supporting the 

safety of students at school.  Pictured below are CAA Safety Patrol 

members from St. Michael’s & St. Paul’s Schools. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Elementary Band Concert 

Students in Yorkton and Theodore Elementary Band held their 

Year End Concert at Sacred Heart High School.  Thank you to all 

who attended. 
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St. Alphonsus Library Refresh 
Thanks to the support from the St. Alphonsus School Community 

Council, CN Railway, and all who helped in the fundraising,     

planning, and installation of equipment to refresh the                 

St. Alphonsus Library. 

Channel 22 

Sacred Heart High Schools rock band —Channel 22—

performed at a number of CTTCS elementary schools as well 

as a tour of other communities recently. 
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 St. Henry’s Jr. School 
Thank you to all community partners who have visited or hosted 

schools recently to provide classroom presentations and enhance 

student learning.  Below is one example, when students from     

St. Henry’s Jr. School visited a community business to learn about 

the jobs people do, how to plant and care for flowers, and even 

pay for items!  At bottom, students learn about caring for a pet 

during a visit with staff from a veterinarian clinic during an            

“I Speak Animal” interactive learning opportunity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Mary’s School 
Students and staff from St. Mary’s School visited Goose Lake 

School as part of their Invitational Shared Services Initiative—

an opportunity to learn from and with peers from Goose Lake 

School.  Below are pictures from a Round Dance students and 

staff attended, as well as students and staff participating in the 

Moose Hide Campaign  - an effort to eliminate violence against 

children and women. 
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 Rosary 
Throughout the month of May, schools participated in working 

with community members to pray the rosary and make their own.  

Thank you to all community members who assisted.  Pictured  

below are students from St. Alphonsus School,  St. Henry’s Sr. 

School, St. Michael’s School and St. Theodore School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 St. Henry’s Sr. School Gr. 9 Trip 

Each June, the Gr.9 class from St. Henry’s Sr. School               

participates in a year end trip, which includes elements of faith 

formation, curricular learning, and a lot of fun.  Pictured below 

are photos from their recent trip to Saskatoon and    

Wanuskewin Heritage Park. 
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